
The Judge’s Lodging  is in Presteigne 
town centre on Broad Street. 
You can reach us in 15 minutes, by car, 
from up to 8 miles away or 30 minutes, 
by car, from 15 miles away. 
 
Even when we are not open to the  
public, we still need volunteers for many 
roles.  
 
If you are interested in volunteering at 
The Judge’s Lodging, please contact us 
at: 
volunteering@judgeslodging.org.uk 
or call on 01544 260650, to arrange to 
have a chat. 

Volunteering can be a great way to meet 
new people, be part of a team, share 
your skills, increase your knowledge or 
improve your CV. 
 

Whether you want to make a difference  
to the community, learn new skills, be 
part of a museum, meet new friends, 
keep active, develop yourself personally 
or professionally, support a worthwhile 
charity or just help keep this incredibly 
important building open for the public, 
we want to hear from you! 
 

On top of feeling better about yourself 
and being appreciated in your role, you 
will get 20% off all items in the shop,  
receive training in new skills, have  
access to free refreshments and be  
given the chance to try new things. 



Our volunteers are what keeps the place going. With each person choosing a particular role  
which suits them, we are preserving this special building for future generations to enjoy.  
Whatever time you feel you can spare, whether that be a block of time or a few hours a 
week regularly, we’d be delighted to hear from you! 

The Judge’s Lodging  is in Presteigne 
town centre on Broad Street. 
You can reach us in 15 minutes, by car, 
from up to 8 miles away or 30 minutes, 
by car, from 15 miles away. 
 
Even when we are not open to the  
public, we  still need volunteers for 
many roles.  
 
If you are interested in volunteering at 
The Judge’s Lodging, please contact the 
volunteer Coordinator at: 
volunteering@judgeslodging.org.uk 
or call on: 
07506 884735 

If you would like to welcome our visitors, 
take money for admissions and items 
from our shop, help with tourist  
information and keep our entrance tidy, 
then this cold be the role for you! You will 
need to learn how to use the till and the 
card machine but the rest is all about  
being friendly, helpful and informative. 
 

We have a tearoom which we run through 
the summer months and regularly have 
larger groups coming to visit us. We need 
people to serve tea, coffee and cake in the 
tearoom and direct visitors around the 
building. If you think this is for you, then 
please do come and join our team. 
 

 

We like to give our school groups an  
experience to remember and so we keep 
them engrossed with entertaining and  
educational activities while they are with 
us. If you would be happy learning some 
Victorian facts to fulfil this role with  
primary school children and their  
teachers, we can get you started. 
 

We need practical people with  
professional skills to take on the more 
executive volunteer roles for us. If you 
have the experience and time to take on 
finance, fundraising, education, business 
admin, marketing, sponsorship or  
curatorial tasks for us at a higher level, 
please get in touch. 

Our pretty walled garden to the rear of 
The Judge’s Lodging needs regular loving 
care from gardeners who feel they could 
give a little time to keeping it pruned, 
mown and weeded. We would like our 
wedding or civil partnership guests to be 
able to use our garden for their  
photographs so it needs to look its best. 
If this is for you, please let us know. 

If you like to do tasks in an systematic 
and calm way which will keep us looking 
our best, take care of our collections on 
show and make all visits more enjoyable 
for our visitors but you don’t feel a front 
facing role is your thing, then this could 
be for you. 


